

Dear Valued Members of Chinatown Business Association

As we approach the end of the 2017/18 term, we would like to gently remind all members to renew your membership with us.

As we move closer to the Annual General Meeting, we seek your co-operation to pay for your membership fees by the 31st July 2018 to renew your membership and affirm your eligibility to attend and vote in the Annual General Meeting

If you have friends who are conducting business in Chinatown and are interested in membership, kindly refer them to us.

We thank you for your continuous support and we look forward to serving you in the coming term.

Thank you and Kind regards

Chinatown Business Association

牛車水商聯會